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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION NUMBER:  PC73009  PCN DATE: 11/06/2023 

This notice is to inform you about the following changes to the listed Stewart Connector products.  For 
any further questions about these changes, please contact your Stewart Connector sales contact, or 
customer service representative.   
 

PARTS AFFECTED: 

SS-73800-039 

 
GENERAL PRODUCT DESCRIPTION: 

Stewart Connector jacks, 3x3 StackJack 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGES: 

This notification is to alert you that the affected product is being transitioned to End of Life (EOL) and 
will be obsoleted from our offerings.  They will no longer be available. 

ESTIMATED IMPLEMENTATION DATE:   

Effective immediately.  No last time buy will be offered, as materials are not available to build. 
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Tim Kurten 
Product Manager 


